
 

                    
   

 

30 January, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 

K - 6  - GLENHAVEN OVAL 
 

Throughout the school year, we have the benefit of using the playing fields located at Glenhaven 
Oval.  Many of our activities and classroom lessons require the use of a large space and Glenhaven 
Oval is the perfect venue for more expansive activities.  
 
During 2024, classroom teachers may use this space to support their classroom programs. This space 
is also often used to support many different extra-curricular activities. 
 
So that a separate note is not required each time we use the facility or walk within the local area, we 
are requesting permission to be signed, allowing your child to take part throughout their enrolment at 
Glenhaven Public School. 
 
In order for your child to participate, please complete the online consent no later than Friday 9 
February, 2024. 
 
 
David Reid                      Kerry Maxwell 
Assistant Principal          Principal 
 

GLENHAVEN PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Phone: 9634-3675 Fax: 9899-5911  
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E-mail: glenhaven-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.glenhaven-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 


